
 

MEETING OF BOARD OF MANAGEMENT ON MONDAY, June 16th, 2025 

AGREED REPORT 

The Principal’s written report was circulated to Board members in advance of the meeting.  

The Board: 

• wished Ms. Amy Noonan well on the announcement of her resignation sincerely 
thanked her for her contribution to the college over her years of service 

• thanked all Assistant Principals for their annual reports and fantastic contribution to the 
college over the year 

• welcomed the news that the college’s architects have completed the 2B report on the 
completion of the building work associated with the school gym and concert hall, and 
that this report has now been submitted to the DES 

• was delighted with the news that the tendering process for the supply of T4 

equipment and furniture for Sancta Maria College has been completed and is 

awaiting DES approval.  

The Child Protection Oversight Report (CPOR) was presented to the Board. 

The school’s budget for 2025-2025 was reviewed and adopted by the Board.  

The Board wished all students, parents and staff a restful break over the summer period. 

The next meeting of the BOM will be held on August 26th, 2025, at 7pm in the college. 


